
  
 
 

 

 
14th March 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Non-Uniform Day for Comic Relief – Friday 17th March 2023 

 

As part of the school’s fund raising efforts, we are holding a non-uniform day for Comic Relief 
on Friday 17th March.  All monies raised will be sent to Comic Relief.   
 

I will expect all students to be sensible in their choice of clothing and footwear and be dressed 
in an appropriate manner for a professional workplace environment. Casual clothing is of 
course both acceptable and expected but it would be inappropriate for students to be attending 
school wearing revealing clothes that are not conducive to a productive working environment.  
 
If your son/daughter would like to participate, by not wearing school uniform, it will be 
necessary to make a £1 donation via the schoolgateway, no later than Thursday 16th March. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Alison Davies 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


